
 
 Town of Canterbury 
Selectmen’s Meeting 

May 2, 2018 
  

Selectmen Present: Cheryl Gordon 
   George Glines 
   Art Hudson 
Town Administrator: Ken Folsom 
 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM 
 
New Business 
 
Dave Rice, retired Road Agent for Loudon, joined the meeting. The Selectmen asked Dave if he 
would be interested in acting as a consultant to the town to review the operations of the Highway 
Dept. and offer suggestions on any needed changes. They would also like him to work with the 
outstanding projects such as the paving for this year and the final work on the Storm Water 
Runoff management plan at the Transfer Station.  
The Board will be advertising for a new Road Agent but feel the in the interim we will need 
someone to oversee operations and work with subcontractors.  
 
Dave is willing to help and will meet with the Highway Dept. on Monday morning.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:50 AM 
 
The next scheduled Selectmen’s meeting will be held on May 7, 2018 at 5:00 PM at the 
Meetinghouse. 
 
Ken Folsom  
Town Administrator 


